
K4 News

Reminders

• 12/23-1/2 Christmas Break
• 1/3 Classes resume 
• 1/16 January Birthday’s out of uniform
• 1/18 11 am dismissal and Midyear 

conferences
• 1/19 No School
• 1/27 Open House

This week we enjoyed reading stories about 
different Christmas legends. We learned about the 
legend of the Christmas pickle, candy cane, 
pointsettia, and Christmas tree. We also got to 
enjoy watching “The Polar Express” with our K5 
friends and had a Christmas celebration with our 4th 
grade buddies.
    I hope you all have a blessed Christmas and a 
well-deserved break. We’ll see you in 2024!       

Merry Christmas! Enjoy your break and we’ll see you on January 3, 2024!

Weekly 
Focus Wall

Letter: Review Number: Review
Shape: Review            Color: Review

Math
We continue to practice counting and moving to 12 and writing numbers. 
We also are working on identifying numbers and then counting objects 
to match. 

Literacy

This week we reviewed all the letters that we have learned so far. Some 
books we read this week: “The Legend of the Christmas Pickle,” “The
Legend of the Christmas Poinsettia,” “The Legend of the Candy 
Cane,” and “The Legend of the Christmas Tree.”

Religion
This week we talked about who is all in the nativity. There is Mary, 
Joseph, and baby Jesus, there are the shepherds and animals, and the 
three wisemen. We colored a nativity picture to take home.
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